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Amendments  

Rule  4.  

A proposal is considered an amendment to another proposal if it merely 
adds to, deletes from or revises part of that proposal. Unless specified 
otherwise, the word "proposal" in these rules shall be considered as including 
amendments. 

Order of voting on amendments 

eule 4Z 

When an amendment is moved to a proposal, the amendment shall be voted on 
first. When two or more amendments are moved to a proposal, the Conference 
shall vote first on the amendment furthest removed in substance from the 
original proposal and then an the amendment next furthest removed therefrom 
and so on until all the amendments have been put to the vote. Where, however, 
the adoption of one amendment necessarily implies the rejection of another 
amendment, the latter shall not be put to the vote. If one or more amendments 
are adopted, the amended proposal shall then be voted upon. 

Qrder of voting on proposals 

eule 43 

1. 	If two or more proposals, other than amendments, relate to the saine  
question, they shall, unless the Conference decides otherwise, be voted on in 
the order in which they were submitted. The Conference may, after each vote 
on a proposal, decide whether to vote on the next proposal. 

• 2. 	Revised proposals shall be voted on in the order in which the original 
•proposals were submitted, unless the revision substantially departs from the 
original proposal. In that case, the original proposal shall be considered as 
withdrawn and the revised proposal shall be treated as a new proposal. 

3. 	A motion requiring that no decision be taken on a proposal shall be put 
to the vote before a decision is taken on the proposal in question. 

Elections  

Rule 44  

All elections shall be held by secret ballot unless, in the absence of 
any objection, the Conference decides to proceed without taking a ballot when 
there is an agreed candidate or State. 

Rule 45  

1. 	When one or more elective places are to be filled at one time under the 
same conditions, those candidates, in a number not exceeding the number of 
such places, obtaining in the first ballot a majority of the votes cast and 
the largest number of votes, shall be elected. 


